

t: 020 8508 1173 (no fax available) e: office@rodingvalley.net www.rodingvalley.net





12th March 2019

Dear Parents/carers,

Comic Relief: Friday 15th March 2019

As you will be aware from the Parent Bulletin, we are supporting the 'Comic Relief' Charity on Friday 15th March.

Please can I remind parents that there will <u>not</u> be a non-uniform day; however, students may wear something red. They are still required to wear their blazers, skirts and trousers, but they can wear a red shirt, tie, socks or jumper. It can also be patterned or plain red. We will not allow students to wear clothes, hats or facial masks that cover their faces, unless this is in keeping with their normal cultural dress code.

We would also expect students to make sound footwear choices – high heels or flimsy shoes in a school environment can be dangerous. If a student is dressed inappropriately, they may well be sent home or you may be called to collect them.

There will be collection buckets at all entrances to the school on Friday morning, a £2 donation is recommended per child and will be collected by our Sixth Form. Naturally if any student wanted to make a larger donation, this will be welcomed by 'Comic Relief'.

Charity days at Roding Valley High School are always fun days, with students entering into the spirit of giving and good will. We would however remind students to be fully equipped and have the necessary equipment, books and PE kit as well as being mindful of the choice of outfit for the day.

We will share the amount we manage to raise on the day in the Parent Bulletin and via our Twitter account @RodingValleyHS.

Thank you for supporting such a worthwhile cause.

Yours faithfully

Sam Dyer Assistant Headteacher





















